
Reminder from the Dept of Public Works – 

 

Scheduled Leaf pick up will run from the Week of October 12th to the Week of 

December 14th  

 

Starting the week of December 21st, the crews will do one last pick up 

starting in Section 1. 

 

During Leaf Season leaves should be placed at the curb no earlier than the weekend prior to your 

scheduled pickup.  See schedule for your scheduled week. 

 

To better serve you, the following is needed to facilitate the pick-up of leaves...... 

 
 

NO PLASTIC BAGS, GARBAGE CANS OR BOXES OF ANY KIND will be collected 

Pile leaves neatly at the curb so as NOT to obstruct traffic in the street 

Do NOT mix debris with leaves such as rocks, wood, branches, twigs, etc. (only grass clippings & 

leaves will be collected)  

Branches must be dropped off to the Recycling Center 

Leaves should NOT be piled around fire hydrants, light poles, signs, trees, etc. 

Leaves should NOT be placed closer than fifteen (15) feet to a stop sign 

DO NOT place leaves within ten (10) feet of either side of a storm drain or on top of it 

DO NOT place leaves prior to your scheduled collection week 

Vehicles parked in the street prevent us from working along the curb and collecting your leaves 

If you have a landscape contractor please inform them of the above-mentioned items 

 
 


